BGSU Saturday Art Youth Program (begins September 26th)

The School of Art at Bowling Green State University is proud to offer youth art classes this semester remotely for students in kindergarten -12th grade.

The college has allowed us to proceed with the Saturday Art Program as an online program. The teachers for this program are still BGSU art education majors enrolled in ARTE 4070 (practicum experience prior to student teaching. Teachers decide upon a theme for the program and write a 10-week curriculum that aligns with Ohio Visual Arts standards and offers unique, create experiences. We are still planning for projects to vary between classes and include 2D and 3D media and historical and contemporary artist exemplars.

Class time and location

10:00 – 11:00 a.m. **online**. The Saturday Art director and teachers will communicate with families via email for class meeting links, when and where to pick up supplies, and any specific instructions. An introductory letter will be sent prior to the start of the first Saturday with specific instructions for starting and to help your student be prepared for a wonderful, creative experience!

Please help your student be prepared by 10:00 a.m. with listed supplies ready and a good view of the students' workspace on camera. If your student is kindergarten age, a parent/guardian is expected to participate alongside the student. For older students, parents/guardians are welcome to attend as needed.

Overarching Theme

The overarching theme for this semester is **Nature: The World Outside Your Window** Each teacher when then tweak that theme to best intrigue the grade level they are working with.

Registration and Fee

Registration will be limited to 10 students per class. – first registered, first served. Classes will be online. (See link below) The fee for the 10 weeks of online instruction and supply kits with a final online art show will be \$55.

Registration must be completed **online.** You will receive a confirmation letter from Shari Densel, Administrator within 24 hours, confirming your student's enrollment or asking if you would like to be placed on a waiting list.

Class fees of \$55 per student can be mailed to: Bowling Green State University

School of Art

ATTN: Shari Densel 1000 Fine Arts Center

Bowling Green, Ohio 43403

Make check out to <u>Bowling Green State University</u> – Please indicate the child's name when payment is submitted. Unfortunately, credit card payment cannot be made at this time.

For question or additional information, contact:

•Shari Densel, Saturday Art Administrator, 419-372-8308 (office) or email saturdayart@bgsu.edu